
 

Friday, October 22, 2021 

 

Dear Families,  

Welcome to language learning with the Indigenous Languages and International Languages (ILIL) 
program. As the ILIL Credit and Elementary program is now underway, we would like to direct your 
attention to some important updates.  

If you have any questions regarding the program (e.g., Google Classroom invitation links), please direct 
them to the corresponding site-specific email address below. This will be the fastest and most efficient 
way to have your question addressed.  

Site Specific Email Address* 

Tuesday.ILILonline@yrdsb.ca 

Wednesday.ILILonline@yrdsb.ca 

Thursday.ILILonline@yrdsb.ca 

Friday.ILILonline@yrdsb.ca 

Saturday.ILILonline@yrdsb.ca 

*As the program runs outside of regular day school hours, there will be a delay in responses as emails 
are checked on a weekly basis. If you require immediate assistance, please send an email to the main 
office at ILIL@yrdsb.ca. We thank you for your patience and understanding.  

Please Note: Multiple Google Classrooms Invitation Links 

As some elementary classes may have gone through reorganization, some students may receive multiple 
invitations to a Google Classroom from different teaching staff. Just like in Day School, reorganization 
facilitates in balancing the class. Please use the most recent link received.  

The ILIL program calendars are available on the Site Calendars web page. For your convenience, we 
have included the links below.  

Tuesday Virtual Site 

Wednesday Virtual Site 

Thursday Virtual Site 

Friday Virtual Site 

Saturday Virtual Site 

We wish you a successful language learning year. 

Best regards, 

   

Indigenous Languages and International Languages Team 
  
Indigenous Languages and International Languages Program ▪ York Region District School Board 
Dr. Bette Stephenson Centre for Learning 
36 Regatta Avenue, Richmond Hill, ON L4E 4R1 
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/indigenous-languages-and-international-languages 
InspireLearning!  
  
In an effort to be environmentally friendly, please do not print unless required for hard copy record. 
 
IMPORTANT: This information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent 


